From: Bruce, Heather

To: (Allhealthunits@lists.alphaweb.org)
Subject: Vapour Product Use Among Youth
Date: December 2, 2019 10:43:00 AM

Attachments: <u>Vapour Products .pdf</u>

Attention: Ontario Boards of Health

Good morning,

Please see the attached letter from Doug Malanka, Board Chair, for the Leeds, Grenville and Lanark District Health Unit urging continued work to protect youth by supporting Bill 151, the Smoke-Free Ontario Amendment Act (Vaping is not for Kids), 2019.

Thank you,

Heather Bruce CAP, OM
Executive Assistant to the Medical Officer of Health and Board of Health
Leeds, Grenville and Lanark District Health Unit
458 Laurier Blvd.
Brockville, ON K6V 7A3

Tel: (613) 345-5685 Ext. 2248

Fax: (613) 498-1096

This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the individual or entity named in the message. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited. If this communication was received in error, please notify us by reply e-mail and delete the original message.

Il se peut que le contenu du présent courriel soit confidentiel et privé et il n'est destiné qu'à la personne indiquée au-dessus. Toute distribution, utilisation ou reproduction du courriel ou des renseignements qui s'y trouvent par une personne autre que son destinataire prévu est interdite. Si vous avez reçu le message par erreur, veuillez m'en aviser par téléphone au numéro précité ou par courriel, puis supprimer sans délai la version originale de la communication ainsi que toutes ses copies. Merci de votre collaboration.